
 

It is with great sadness that I announce I will be leaving our 
wonderful Clarkstown Pediatrics. I have loved caring for 

your children here for the past 5 years, and had hoped to care for 
them until they became adults! 

Many of you have met my husband, Dr. Donovan Rosas, a 
local plastic surgeon. (He has stitched up a number of our little 
patients!) An important job opportunity arose for my him out-of-
state, so our family will be leaving Rockland County. 

Clarkstown Pediatrics has been a wonderful place to work, 
and I have felt fortunate to be a part of it. My own daughters will 
miss their pediatrician, Dr. Rockower! 

If I haven't had the opportunity to speak with you in person 
yet, please know that I will miss my patients and my colleagues 
here very much! 

I will remain working here through the end of November and 
after that I know that my patients will be in good hands with any 
of the other capable and kind doctors and nurse practitioner here. 
Thank you all for a wonderful 5 years! 

Dr. Hamburgh is Moving In December!
We wish her well, and we will miss her...

by  Monica Hamburgh, MD

Editor's note: Dr. Hamburgh has been a trusted colleague for the past five years and made 
connections with so many families. She is a terrific pediatrician. Please join us in wishing her 
and her family well as she relocates to another state.
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Dr. Hamburgh received her medical degree from the University 
of Rochester in 2004 and completed her pediatric residency training 
at Brown University in 2007. She worked as a full-time pediatrician 
for 4 years in Rhode Island prior to moving to Rockland County 
in July, 2011. She was a member of the National Health Service 
Corps, working in an underserved community in Rhode Island, 
and helped develop a pediatric asthma program for the health 
center in which she worked.  

Dr Hamburgh is a board-certified pediatrician and member of 
the American Academy of Pediatrics.  She was born in Texas, raised in 
Montana. She is the mother of two young girls, and enjoys spending 
time with her daughters, husband, and dog. She worked with 
Clarkstown Pediatrics from February 2012 through November 2016.


